iNtegrate Ad-hoc Committee Report

April 2011
· Letters were sent out to students, faculty and staff with their user names and passwords.

· Fall 2011 enrollment opened in Peoplesoft the week of April 11th.  During that week,  83 students enrolled in classes and there were 499 hits on the system.
· Consultants were at GBC during our “go-live” week of April 11th.

· Project Leads continue to meet at least once a week.

· Module Leads meet approximately twice a month.

· Shared Instance Project Leads continue to meet on a regular basis.

· GBC had iNtegrate module leads meetings on March 25th, April 15th, 22nd and 29th.  The next scheduled meeting is June 3rd.

· Optimizer in R25 room scheduling software was run with successful interface to and from Peoplesoft in assigning rooms for the Fall 2011 class schedule.
· The first training session for faculty, in the Production environment faculty center, using the portal, will be held on April 29th.  Additional training sessions for both full-time and adjunct faculty will be held closer to the start of the Fall 2011 semester.

